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Sheffield Fire Office 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that INSURANCES effected at this Office, and falling due at 

Michaelmas, must be Renewed within Fifteen Days from that period. The Renewal 
Receipts are now ready and be had at the Company’s Office, George-street, and of their 

various Agent. 

Insurances may be made with this Company for a shorter period than a Year, by Special 
Agreement, and Persons desirous of Insuring for Seven Years will be charged for Six 
Years only.  

Losses by Fire, occasioned by Lightning, will be made good. 

Persons Insured in the Office can, in case of Fire, have the use of Engines of both the 
Local Companies without any charge. 

No Charge made by this Company for Policies removed from any other Office. 

Attendance at the Office of the Company from Ten till Four, where Prospectuses can be 
had Gratis 

Sept 26, 1157 CHARLES ESAM, Secretary 

       


